
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 April 16, 2025  

 

1. Please ignore this email if you are a confirmed Spring 2024-25 candidate. Stay 
tuned for another email that will be sent in May 2025 with all the necessary 
commencement details. 

2. Please do not ignore this email if you were a Spring 2024-25 expected 
candidate for graduation who, for some reason, ended up not completing your 
graduation requirements yet still would like to march in the ceremony. The 
submitted online application for graduation for Spring 2024-25 does not confirm 
your eligibility to participate in the commencement exercises. You must complete 
the online petition by the set deadline and meet the stated requirements. 

Dear AUB Summer 2024-25 Potential Graduates, 

We hope this email finds you well and that you are finding your academic journey here 

at AUB fulfilling and enjoyable. As the academic year draws to a close, we would like to 

extend an invitation to potential Summer 2024-25 candidates for graduation (expected 

to complete your graduation requirements by the end of August 2025) to apply to 

participate in the 2025 Commencement Exercises if (and only if) you meet the below 

specific requirements: 

1. The courses you still require range between 0 credits and 3 credits, and 
2. You register for these remaining credits.* 

There are no exceptions to these requirements for any reason whatsoever. 

You must submit an online petition form using OPFS. The name of the petition form is 

“Intention to March in the Commencement Ceremony.” 

Petitions from interested students must reach the Office of the Registrar by May 3, 2025 

at the latest. We regret that no exceptions will be made for late submissions, so make 

all efforts to ensure that you submit your petition on time. 

The Commencement Exercises are a momentous occasion in the life of every student, 

and we hope that you will join us in celebrating this important milestone. We look forward 

to congratulating you on your achievements and welcoming you as an alumna or 

alumnus of AUB. 



*It is mandatory to include the course you wish to register for in the petition. If you have 

not already registered for the course, the registration team will be informed to do so on 

your behalf. OSB students who are missing only the internship requirement must submit 

the petition but will not be registered until the drop/add period of Summer 2024-25. 

Best regards, 

Office of the Registrar 

 

 

 


